Your address

Address of your MP

Dear

National Lobby of Parliament 17th October Westminster Hall 2.00pm in support of the Disabled Persons (Independent Living) Bill.

I shall be attending the above event and as one of your constituents, I should like to raise some points with you.  In particular I am concerned about the crisis in social care.  Over 70% of local authorities now only fund social care for those deemed to be in a critical situation that is life threatening.  This is having a direct impact on the quality of life of disabled people of all ages, their families, their friends, and carers.  Hundreds of thousands of people are going without the support that they need for the basics of life – being able to get up in the morning, being able to go outside the house, being able to socialise and to enjoy employment or training opportunities. 
A radical solution is needed to this crisis.  The Disabled Persons (Independent Living) Bill, sponsored by Roger Berry MP if passed would mean: -
· Disabled people of all ages and backgrounds could take control of their own live, live with dignity, and participate fully in society;

· Family, friends and carers of disabled people would not be forced into poverty and lack of opportunities by the inadequacies of the current system;

· All of us could enjoy security now and in the future knowing that we have a right to independent living.

I look forward to meeting you on the day and explaining to you the impact that the current crisis in social care is having on my life.

Yours sincerely 
